中山大学国际问题研究院

Institute of Advanced International Studies
Sun Yat-sen University,
135 West Xin Gang Rd, Haizhu District,
Guangzhou, China, 510275
Tel: +86 20 84111121
Email: zdgyy@mail.sysu.edu.cn

12th April, 2016

Letter of Invitation

Dear Dr. Farah Naaz Gauri,

On behalf of the Institute of Advanced International Studies at Sun Yat-sen University, I take pressure in inviting you to participate in the Workshop on South Asian Studies in Sun Yat-sen University Guagnzhou Campus on 9th May 2016. We hope you could share your opinions with us in the workshop.

Your participation means a lot to us. We sincerely look forward to welcoming you soon.

Should you have any questions please do not hesitate to contact us.

Yours sincerely,

Prof. Yuan Ding

Deputy Dean

Institute of Advanced Inter

Sun Yat-sen University